
CHANCERY OF THE CATHOLIC
ARCHDIOCESE OF KOTA KINABALU

Jalan Sang Kancil Tiga, Karamunsing, 88300 Kota Kinabalu, Sabah .
Tel: 088-203300, 276006, 211722 Fax: 088-203292 Email: chanceryKK@gmail.com

Website:www.catholicadkk.org

5 August, 2023

CHYKK/WA/08/2023

CHANCERY NOTICE

RE: CLERGY RENEWAL LEAVE

The following priests will be released from parish responsibilities to acquire a refresher course as
prescribed by Canon Law 279 §2 and §3.

1. Fr. Florian Marcus Dompok from St. Edmund’s Parish, Kota Belud

2. Fr. Postinus Kurup from St. Catherine’s Parish, Inanam

3. Fr. Wilson Francis from St. Michael’s Parish, Penampang

Fr. Florian and Fr. Postinus will be taking up a 4-month residential course in East Asian
Pastoral Institute (EAPI), Quezon City, Philippines starting from 7 August, 2023 until 1
December, 2023.

Fr. Wilson will be with the Focolare Movement in Tagaytay, Philippines for 6 months to
gain some pastoral experiences. He will be away from 29 August, 2023 until 3 March,
2024.

Let us continue to uphold them in our daily prayer.

Yours Sincerely,

Rev. Fr. Wilfred Atin

Chancellor,
Archdiocese of Kota Kinabalu.


